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‭Principal’s Report 4/21/2025‬

‭●‬ ‭State Testing is underway at both schools‬

‭Pacific High School‬

‭●‬ ‭Moving forward to application to start Business Management as a CTE course of Study‬
‭●‬ ‭FBLA competed at state competitions‬

‭○‬ ‭4 students will be headed to nationals in Anaheim‬
‭●‬ ‭Senior Trip slated for 5/16-5/18‬
‭●‬ ‭Prom will be held on 4/26‬

‭○‬ ‭Spirit week leading up to it‬

‭Driftwood Elementary‬

‭●‬ ‭6th Grade will remain at DW‬
‭○‬ ‭Based on community feedback‬
‭○‬ ‭The library space at DW will be used for the Wellness Center‬
‭○‬ ‭Classes will go to the Port Orford Library for book checkout.‬

‭●‬ ‭Anti-Bullying Assembly held on 4/11‬
‭○‬ ‭Special thanks to Port Orford Police and Curry County for putting this on‬
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